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May 18, 2020 

Board Highlights 

At the May 18, 2020 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the following was approved: 

 The extended contract of the Guidance Counselor and Special Education Coordinator to 
work an additional 10 days 
 

 The employment of Courtney Harriman as 7-12 Math Instructor 
 

 CPEA Resolution regarding 2019-2020 evaluations 
 

 CPEA Collective Bargaining Agreement extension 
 

 Summer maintenance workers, Hannah Courtney, Hannah Jones, Grace Jones, and 
Makenzie Hause 
 

 The resignation of Joshua Jones as School Director 
 

 Changes to the 2020-2021 Academic Calendar 
 

 Changes to the Building Use Procedures 
 

 Tentative 2020-2021 Budget and supporting tax levies 
 

 McGill, Power, Bell & Associates, LLP as auditor of Tax Collectors 
 

 Reeves Information Technology as provider of technology for the 2020-2021 school year 
 

 First review of Policies 913, 220, 408,409, 411, 412, 413, 414, 416,  417, 508, 509, 511, 
512, 514, and 517 
 

 The second reading of Policy 609 
 

 Payment of bills 
 


